
 

FDA Provides New Guidance to Enhance Prescription 

Drug Supply Chain 
  

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration is finalizing two guidance documents and 

making available two draft guidance documents to help ensure that prescription drugs 

are identified and traced properly as they move through the supply chain. 

  

Additionally, the final guidance on the Drug Supply Chain Security Act Implementation 

was outlined by the FDA, and is intended to aid certain trading partners in identifying 

a suspect product and specific scenarios that could significantly increase the risk of a 

suspect product entering the pharmaceutical distribution supply chain. 

READ MORE  
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